
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
I support HB 2578. Let's get big money out of Oregon politics. Give the voters of Oregon a chance to 
elect unencumbered candidates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Sandy Houtman 
544 NW 13th St 
Corvallis, OR 97330-5949 
(541) 602-1516 
 
 
 


